
 

 

 

 

Dear Members and Friends of the Chorale, 

 

The Farmington Valley Chorale performs beautiful works of music in the Farmington Valley region 

of Connecticut.  For concert details, please check our website at www.farmingtonvalleychorale.org. 
 

In order to hire professional orchestra and soloists, the Chorale needs additional funding. We receive 

contributions that help defray those costs from local business advertisers, as well as grants from the Saunders 

Foundation, the Connecticut Office of the Arts and the Greater Hartford Arts Council.  But we also depend on 

financial support from you, our friends and members.  Please consider making a tax deductible gift to the 

Farmington Valley Chorale, which is a not for profit, 501(c)3 charitable organization (Federal Tax ID# 22-

2495830).   In appreciation, we will send you two tickets to what promises to be a great concert.  Thank you 

very much from all the members of the Chorale! 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

I want to encourage you to continue preparing choral music by making a tax deductible contribution to the 

Chorale. 

              ______   benefactor  $500             ________ sponsor  $100 

 

              ______   patron         $250            ________  supporter  $50 

 

    Name to be listed in the program__________________________________________ 

 

  Optional: Given in memory of___________________________________________ 

 

    Address _____________________________________________________________ 

 

    City, State, Zip __________________________________________ Phone#__________________ 

 

 

Check here if you wish to decline complimentary tickets in order to take the full tax deductible amount of your 

contribution allowable by law: ________ 

 

Please make your check payable to the Farmington Valley Chorale, Inc. and mail it with this form to: 

    Sara Martinelli 

Farmington Valley Chorale     

P.O. Box 584 

Canton, CT 06019 


